TO CARDINAL O’BRIEN:
As a practice of expressing gratitude, you might want to assemble young people to either write individual or group letters to Cardinal O’Brien expressing their thankfulness for his of his continued service to the Church.

The letters can have the salutation of “Your Eminence” or “Dear Cardinal O’Brien.”  They might want to speak about their own personal encounters with the Cardinal O’Brien at various events including the Pilgrimage.  They might want to speak of his support for the faith formation of young people including Catholic Schools, youth ministry, and/or religious education.  Finally, they might want to promise their prayers for a fruitful ministry as Grand Master of the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulcher of Jerusalem.

Please consider using your own parish/ school stationary.  We have also made available a template, as well.

TO ARCHBISHOP LORI:

As a practice of expressing hospitality, you might want to assemble young people to either write individual or group letters to Archbishop Lori extending their welcome as he begins his ministry within the Archdiocese of Baltimore.

The letters can have the salutation of “Your Excellency” or “Dear Archbishop Lori.”  They might want to speak about their own experiences within the church of the Archdiocese of Baltimore. They could include Archdiocesan programs such as the Pilgrimage, BYCC, or others.  It could also include their own local experiences within Catholic Schools, youth ministry, and/or religious education.  Finally, they might want to commit their own support and prayers for the Archbishop. 
Please consider using your own parish/ school stationary.  We have also made available a template, as well.

Letters
c/o Division of Youth and Young Adult Ministry
Archdiocese of Baltimore

320 Cathedral Street

Baltimore, MD 21201

TEMPLATE FOR CARDINAL O’BRIEN

Your Eminence, 

May God bless you in your new role as Grand Master of the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulcher of Jerusalem.

Please know that I have been especially grateful for your role as Archbishop of Baltimore because…

You and your mission of service towards the Holy Land will be in our prayers.

Yours,

<Name>

TEMPLATE FOR ARCHBISHOP LORI

Your Excellency, 

May God bless you in your new role as Archbishop of Baltimore.  We are excited to have you here.

As you become more familiar with our Archdiocese, I hope that you might be able to join young people in participating in…  because…

May god bless you in your new role as Archbishop of Baltimore because…

Yours,

<Name>

